


Haverhill School Committee


Cancellatio


September 26, 2023


Ms. Kaitlin Wright, City Clerk 
Four Summer Street, Room 118 
Haverhill, MA 01830


Dear Ms. Wright:


The Haverhill School Committee Negotiating Team for Secretaries’ Unit of the Haverhill 
Education Association along with representatives of the Secretaries’ Unit of the Haverhill 
Education Association have mutually agreed to cancel its session scheduled for 
Wednesday, September 27, 2023, at 4:30 pm in City Hall, 4 Summer Street, Room 301, 
Haverhill, MA 01830. A rescheduled date will be established shortly. 

 

Sincerely,

Maura Ryan-Ciardiello, Chairperson
Haverhill School Committee Negotiating Team Secretaries’ Unit of the Haverhill Education

Association


Governor Healey has extended pandemic-related authorizations thereby allowing remote and hybrid meeting 
options for public bodies through March 31, 2025.
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